Guidance clarifying that there is no change to the existing Part 40 drug and alcohol program requirements 
Q&A
Does the final rule change any of the existing drug and alcohol program requirements in Part 40?

Guidance: 
No, the final rule does not change any existing requirements in the U.S. Department of Transportation, department-wide procedures for transportation workplace drug and alcohol testing.

